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TO: 
FROM: 
DATE:  

MEMORANDUM 

ALL HEAD START PROGRAMS 
OEC / HNU  
JAN 17, 2024 

SUBJECT: TRAUMA-INFORMED CARE CLASS FOR HEAD START PROGRAMS 

The Arkansas Community Action Agencies Association is offering a virtual class on trauma-
informed care for Head Start programs. Participants will explore the Trauma Spectrum while 
developing caring and nurturing classroom experiences for themselves as well as the children 
and families that they serve.  

The class will take place on February 12th, from 10:00 am to – 11:30 am. PDR credit is 
available as well.  

Register for the class by clicking the following link: ACAAA Training. 

For questions or more information, contact the Arkansas Community Action Agency 
Association.  

Tomekia Moore 
tmoore@acaaa.org 

(501)-371-0891 

It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and 
easy reference. A copy is also available in the Resource Library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
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